
Notice Regarding the 34th EVE Meeting 

Dear EVE IWG members, due to the current COVID-19 pandemic the upcoming face to face 34th EVE IWG 

meeting in Ann Arbor is cancelled. 

We are currently looking to reschedule online via WebEx from 5:30 am to 8:30 am from March 23rd to 

March 26th and will update everyone soon. Our ability to host the online teleconference will depend on 

network capabilities which may be affected by local measures to curb the virus outbreak in workplaces.  

Please email kendelle.anstey3@canada.ca or olechiw.michael@epa.gov  should you have any questions.  
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